What's New

Audit Services

A new offering for 2014/15 is the assurance of a professional auditing offer from the NCC
corporate team. This work in schools provides confidence to heads, governors, trusts and
other stakeholders that robust financial systems are in place and practices are consistently
applied.

Norfolk Broadband Service

The contract with BT has been renewed from 1st April 2014 to 31st March 2016. As part of
the contract extension there is a joint project with BT to upgrade the Broadband
infrastructure to support the increasing demand for internet services in school.

Schools wishing to continue with this provision need to sign up to this 2yr agreement on the
S4S contract.

Post-16 ALPS Data Service

Following the very successful launch of the Local Authority's contract with ALPS in 2013 -
Alkemygold Ltd (ALPS) have agreed to continue to offer their data services to all Norfolk
post-16 providers — contact the Performance Data service for more information.

Catering

Norfolk Children’s Services have agreed a new three year arrangement with Norse for the
provision of school meals to local authority schools. The Services 4 Schools 2014/15 contract
enables your school to sign up to this negotiated agreement that assures the provision of
good quality and nutritious meals for growing minds.

Your local Norfolk County Services catering contact will be able to support you through the
process or arrange a visit to explore any concerns or additional options.



